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Therapeutic Recreation Committee 
 

 The Therapeutic Recreation Committee of the Board of Medical Licensure and 
Supervision met on September 6, 2018, in accordance with the Open Meeting Act.  The meeting 
was held at the office of the Board, 101 NE 51st Street, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. Advance 
notice of this regularly scheduled meeting was transmitted to the Oklahoma Secretary of State on 
October 10, 2017. The notice and agenda were posted on the Board's website and front door of 
the Board office at 101 NE 51st Street, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, on September 4, 2018 at 
11:26 a.m. in compliance with 25 O.S. §311.9.  

 Members Present: 
  Tim Passmore, Ed.D., TRS, Chair 
  Angela Roberts, TRS 

Ms. Michelle Higgins 
 

 Member Absent: 
Ms. Rendy Janssen 
TRS Member – Vacant 
 

Others present: 
 Barbara J. Smith, Executive Secretary 

Lisa Cullen, Acting Director of Licensing  
Thomas Schneider, Assistant Attorney General, Committee Advisor 
 

 Having noted a quorum, Mr. Passmore called the meeting to order at 3:01 p.m.  The 
Committee reviewed the special meeting minutes of March 1, 2018.  Ms. Higgins moved to 
approve the minutes as written.  Ms. Roberts seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous 
in the affirmative.   

 Next the Committee reviewed applications for licensure.  Following Committee review 
and discussion, Ms. Higgins moved to recommend approval of the following complete 
applications for Therapeutic Recreation Specialist.  Ms. Roberts seconded the motion and the 
vote was unanimous in the affirmative. 

MARILYN LATASHA WOODS MICHELLE MILLER BATEMAN 

In a previous meeting, the committee members had asked Thomas Schneider, AAG, if 
they could attend state meetings and/or conventions together and if, in doing so,  a quorum of the 
committee was present, would that make the meeting or convention subject to the Oklahoma 
Open Meeting Act.  Mr. Schneider presented his findings which stated that the members could 
attend the same state meetings and/or conventions together, however, they were cautioned 
against discussing “discrete proposals or specific matters within the Committee’s jurisdiction.”  
(See Attachment #1) 

Then, the Committee heard from Robert Nisbet, MD, Coordinator, Oklahoma Allied 
Professional Peer Assistance Program (“APPA”).  Dr. Nisbet explained that APPA is a voluntary 
program. APPA serves allied health professionals who have had substance abuse and/or 
behavioral issues and seek assistance.  Dr. Nisbet stated that he has received no referrals from 
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committee members and wanted to remind the committee that the APPA program is available. 
Members of the Committee were each provided an APPA brochure and Dr. Nisbet’s business 
card.  Dr. Nisbet answered questions of the Committee and the Committee expressed their 
appreciation for the information.   
 

There being no further business, Ms. Roberts moved to adjourn the meeting.  The time 
was 3:18 p.m. 
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